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 Box 1719 Morden MB R6M 1B9 
www.glencrosschurch.com 

Prelude: Alishia Klassen 
 

Welcome & Opening Prayer 
 

Offering & Announcements 
 

Worship in Singing 
 

Children's Item: Rhonda Wiebe 
 

Message: Harold Giesbrecht 
 

Closing Song 
 

Closing Prayer/Benediction 

Our Vision Statement - We at Glencross, as part of the 
body of Christ, are committed to obeying the commands 
God has set forth in His word (the Bible) through: 
Worshipping God, Evangelizing the Unbeliever, Discipling 
the Believer. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Sunday School 
The Christian Education Board is looking for 

people to take on the roles of Sunday School 

Superintendent and Assistant Sunday School 

Superintendent. These are essential positions 

that are required for our Sunday school 

program. Please prayerfully consider if this 

is an area in which you could serve. 

For more information, please contact Stephen 

Peters or Paul Gervais. 

Sunday School is tentatively planned to start 
September 12th 
Classes available for Age 3 through adult 
 
Schedule:  
9:15 - Bible Verse Memorization 
9:30 - 10:25 - Sunday School 
 
Volunteer Opportunities: 
- Memory Verse Listeners 
- 1 Teacher for Age 4,5,6 Class 
- 1 Teacher for Jr High Class 
- 1 Teacher for High School Class 
- Helpers 
-Song Leaders 
 
Contact Amanda, Loretta, or Megan 
 

Upcoming Congregational Meeting 
September 9th (Thursday) @ 7pm. Congregational meeting to discuss 
the future of Glencross Church and Shop Church. 

The fall is here and we are excited to head into a new ministry 
season. We are looking forward to fellowshipping and 
worshipping God together. Our services will be moving back 
indoors this Sunday Morning.  Sunday school is planned and we 
can’t wait to see the children! Beginning Sunday, Sept. 12, Sunday 
School will start at 9:30 am and the Worship Service will be at 
10:40 am.  Public Health is mandating masks for all indoor 
public places as well as maintaining physical distancing.  Masks 
are not required if people are seated at least two meters from 
others.  In order to provide extra space for physical distancing 
we will again be projecting the sound and video into our 
fellowship hall for the morning service. 
 


